
Councilmember Lumm’s June 16 Proposed Amendment 
 
AMEND AS FOLLOWS IN CAPS: 
Deletions in [Brackets] 
 
RESOLVED, That City Council directs the City Administrator to work collaboratively with 
the property owners adjacent to and near Liberty Plaza, the general public, PAC, the 
Ann Arbor District Library, and the DDA to develop AN INTEGRATED PLAN FOR THE 
LIBRARY BLOCK EXTENDING FROM LIBERTY PLAZA TO THE LIBRARY LOT 
INCLUDING a conceptual design for an improved Liberty Plaza; 
 
RESOLVED, That the conceptual design for an improved Liberty Plaza recognize and 
account for open space on the west boundary of the Library Lot; 
 
RESOLVED, That the collaborative effort be funded by the Parks & Recreation Services 
FY2015 budget’s $23,577.00 from the Parks Millage Administrative Policy; 
 
RESOLVED, That multiple opportunities for public input and participation be provided to 
help shape a vision for THE LIBRARY BLOCK, HOW THE TWO PARKS WOULD BEST 
COMPLEMENT EACH OTHER, AND POTENTIALLY INCLUDING A REDESIGNED [a 
re-imagined] Liberty Plaza; 
 
RESOLVED, That staff provide PAC and Council funding scenarios and options for the 
capital construction costs; 
 
RESOLVED, That staff provides PAC and Council a detailed estimated annual 
operating budget, along with funding scenarios, for the maintenance, security, and 
programming costs required to [run a successful urban park at Liberty Plaza] RUN TWO 
SUCCESSFUL URBAN PARKS AT LIBERTY PLAZA AND THE LIBRARY LOT; and 
 
RESOLVED, That the INTEGRATED PLAN, conceptual design, construction cost 
estimates, and estimated annual operating budget be shared with PAC by December 
2014 and Council in January 2015. 
 
 


